Closed Session Group 3 -

de la Guerra, Sheila

From:

Jessie Altstatt < jessie.altstatt@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 28, 2019 7:00 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment on Jalama County Park- Closed Session, 1/29/19



Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

I have visited Jamala Beach for surfing and beach access since the late 1980s. I remember the days of parking along the road to check the surf or to access the beach by trail, just hoping that we would not get a ticket. The offer of 36 acres to complete the Park should be accepted as soon as possible. as many people (including myself) would like to legally park along the top of the bluff to enjoy the spectacular views. The existing park is great, but the additional acreage that is being offered will turn Jalama into a true jewel.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely. Jessica Altstatt 102 Orange Ave, Goleta, CA 93117

Jessica Altstatt

From:

William W. Goldsmith < wwg1@cornell.edu>

Sent:

Monday, January 28, 2019 7:09 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

"Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19"

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Supervisors,

I spend much time outdoors, walking, hiking, and enjoying our incredibly beautiful landscape. As a taxpaying resident of the county, I want to tell you that I support the County expanding Jalama County Beach Park. The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Thank you,

William W. Goldsmith 1224 E de la Guerra Street Santa Barbara, CA 93103 (607) 257-1888

From:

Alex Loos <adornature@outlook.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 28, 2019 7:45 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I support the County expanding Jalama County Beach Park. The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Alexandra Loos

From:

Margot Smit <marsmit2@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 28, 2019 8:35 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Jalama Beach Park

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please expand the Park by accepting the 36 acres!!!

From:

Paul Petrich <ppetrich39@me.com> Monday, January 28, 2019 9:18 PM

Sent: To:

sbcob

Subject:

Jalapa Beach land opportunity

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Supervisors,

I have been a Santa Barbara County resident since 1988, and a UCSB grad student long before that. I frequent all of our wonderful parks in Ventura and Santa Barbara Counties: National and State, as well as those administered by the counties. It is obvious to me that our county parks are unique because they are very popular with we locals to a much greater degree than are the National and State Parks. This is true of Jalama County Beach Park, just as it is of Goleta County Beach Park, close to where I now reside. Please accept the 36 acres of beach land available for County acquisition and attachment to Jalama County Beach Park that is a pending matter now..

This acquisition looms especially important to our county now as the forces of nature seem to be taking our beloved Goleta County Beach Park away from us, and depositing it's sands back into the sea. Thank you. Respectably yours,

Paul Petrich Jr. 945 Ward Dr. #78. Santa Barbara, CA. 93111. Channel Islands Naturalist Corps Volunteer. "2013 National Marine Sanctuary Foundation Volunteer of the Year".

ppetrich39@me.com

"In the end it is not the years in your life that count. It's the life in your years."... Anonymous

From:

Linda Brophy < lbrophy26@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 28, 2019 9:33 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment-Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Honorable County Supervisors,

I strongly support expansion of Jalama County Beach Park. The County must accept the 36 acres offered to the citizens of Santa Barbara County to remediate past coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch.

This is a good deal for everyone. Please proceed quickly to accept this rare opportunity to help preserve additional acreage on the Gaviota Coast.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully, Linda Brophy

Sent from my iPad

From:

Paul Joseph Michaels <pjmichae@calpoly.edu>

Sent:

Monday, January 28, 2019 9:37 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom it May Concern:

The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Thank you, PM

From:

Jan Silk <jmrsilk@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 12:48 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Jalapa County Beach Park

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

Help expand Jalama County Beach Park by accepting 36 acres of land adjacent to Jalama. These lands at Jalama County Beach is to all Santa Barbara residents.

Thank you,

Jan Silk

From:

E Wall <epwall@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 5:41 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment-Closed Session 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors:

The County of Santa Barbara should accept the offer of 36 acres to address historic coastal zone violations on Coho/Jalama Ranch. I support the County expanding and enhancing public use of Jalama County Park. Please make it so! Thank you, Ellen Wall

From:

Nancy Servin <nancyservin20@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 6:17 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I support the County expanding Jalama County Beach Park. The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

From: Chris Hulme <chris@sbclearview.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 6:18 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Public comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern:

I would like to urge the county to accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch.

My family and I have been enjoying Jalama for years and would love to see it improved with this additional space.

Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Thank you, Chris Hulme Local Santa Barbara resident

Chris Hulme ClearView Property Services 805-964-8635 sbclearview.com

From:

Eric Rose <eric.hbc@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 7:04 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Jalama Public Comment Closed Session

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Supervisors,

Please take the time and whatever actions are necessary to accept the land donation in a rapid fashion for Jalama Beach Park and integrate it into the existing park for the entire region to enjoy.

Thanks for your time, Eric Rose Santa Barbara

From:

Paulina Conn <pconnt43@cox.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 7:32 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Jalama Beach land donation

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Please accept the 36 acre land donation to be added to Jalama Beach County Park.

This is a priceless gift to the public that we can then protect and enjoy.

Beach parks are nearly always full.

I went to a County Parks Commission meeting on Thursday, January 24, 2019. It would seem that revenues are up in many of our parks that have camping.

Thank you,

Paulina Conn 2612 Foothill Rd. Santa Barbara, CA 931-5

805-682-5183

From:

Tom and Judy Nilsen <tjudyn@impulse.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 7:33 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

My husband and I recently visited Jalama Beach for the first time and it is a beautiful drive out there. hamburger was good too.

I feel that the County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Staff should process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Judy Nilsen, Santa Barbara

From:

Sue Hollingsworth < sue.hollingsworth.new@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 7:33 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19 - VOTE YES ON JALAMA

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors -

The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park. This is an important resource for our community.

Thank you.

Sue

Sue Hollingsworth
PO Box 3428
Santa Barbara, CA 93130-3428
(209) 402-5989
PLEASE NOTE NEW E-MAIL ADDRESS:
sue.hollingsworth.new@gmail.com

From:

Rachel Haymon haymon@ucsb.edu

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 7:43 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Supervisors:

The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

I am very excited and supportive of this great opportunity for conservation and public recreation on our gorgeous central coast.

Yours enthusiastically,

Rachel Haymon

Sea Ranch Drive, Santa Barbara

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Milliebrother < milliebrother@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 7:54 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public comment Jalama

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

At your closed meeting today, please approve the additional 36 acres for Jalama.

The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Thank You Millie Brother Local Voter

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Anton Hoffmann <hoff.ant@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:12 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

"Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19."

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch.

--

anTon Hoffmann

"Resentment nails you to your ruined past." Jean Amery

From: anne mccloskey <mrsmac8@me.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:22 AM

To: sbcok

Subject: Public Comment - Closed Session 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs: I support the County expanding Jalama County Beach Park. Having visited this beautiful area often on my trips to California, I think the County should accept the 36 acres offered by Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please have your staff do so. Thank you.

Anne McCloskey